

Oklahoma State Health Department

State of Oklahoma
OKLAHOMA CITY

March 7, 1945

Hon. George B. Schwabe, House Office Building, Washington, D. C.

Dear Congressman Schwabe:

In regard to Senate Bill 191 "to amend the Public Health Service Act", this bill will soon be before the House for consideration. We want you to know that we have studied very carefully the provisions as outlined in this bill. We know it will be of inestimable value to the people of the State of Oklahoma and want you to know that we can comply with the provisions as outlined.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours.

G. F. Mathews, M. D., Commissioner of Health

GFM: LW